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Thursday 5th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Condover Residential – Final Reminders 

 

Thank you for taking the time to attend last night’s Condover Information Meeting.  

 

Here are some final reminders. 

 

When:  

Tuesday 7th – Friday 10th November, 2023. On Tuesday, your children need to arrive at school at 8:30am. 

If the weather is dry, the cases can be placed along the low fence at the front of the school. Children will 

then come through the double fire-exit into the Large Hall. The bus will aim to leave at 9am, or as soon as 

we’re ready. On the Friday, we are leaving Condover Hall at 1pm so our estimated time of arrival will be 

3pm (I will update you via Class Dojo when we are on the way back – make sure you keep refreshing your 

parent account). 

 

Where:  

Condover Hall - Shrewsbury 

 

I’d also like to remind you about these resources on our website: 

• Information Meeting Slides: 

https://www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2745&type=pdf  

• Kit List: https://www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2677&type=pdf  

• Medication Form (if your child needs to take medication, then one form needs filling in per medication): 

https://www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2676&type=pdf 

 

 

On Tuesday Morning: 

• Please give any medication to me. Remember, medication needs to be in the original packaging with 

the chemist’s dispensing label attached. If your child takes travel sickness tablets, these do not need to 

be prescribed, but they do need to be in their original packaging.  

• Children will be in the Large Hall for the register with Miss Worthington and Mr Parker.  

• Feel free to wait on the front to wave them off; however, don’t feel guilty if you need to get off to work 

etc - say goodbye to them as they go into the hall.  

 

Reminder about communication whilst we are there: 

As I explained in the residential meeting, we will post some updates via Class Dojo. However, staff are 

prohibited from using their personal devices to take photos to post. I will post an update when we arrive 

and give you an update each evening and morning too. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

 

 

 

Mr Williams 

Deputy Headteacher 
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